
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 16th March 

 
Diary Dates 
 

Monday 19th March 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
Y6 boys’ football vs Hethersett HOME 
6.45pm – PTA meeting  
 
Tuesday 20th March 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Wednesday 21st March 
Y6 residential to Kingswood 
 
Thursday 22nd March 
Y6 residential to Kingswood 
 
Friday 23rd March 
Mad Hair Day 
Reception, Y1 & 2 parent reading – 9am 
Y6 residential to Kingswood 
Easter Fayre – 2.30-4pm at Mill Lane 
 

 

New Values 
We would like to thank all of our parents, staff and children for 
their involvement in helping us to develop our new school values. 
We are delighted to let you know that the three that have been 
chosen are: 

Compassion 
Responsibility 

Courage 
 

We will be introducing these to the children over the next few 
weeks to ensure they understand their meaning and relevance to 
their school life. We would love it if you could talk to your child 
about what you think they mean too. 
 
Easter Fayre 
With only a week to go until our Easter Fayre, we would like to 
say thank you to those parents who have offered their time and 
donations to help get things ready. Please read the PTA news 
section overleaf which lets you know how else you can help us 
get ready. Don’t forget that parents are able to collect their child 
from Holt Road at 2.30pm if they would like to visit the fayre with 
them. Please complete the slip that was attached to the Easter 
Fayre letter, to let the office know you would like to do this.  
 
Y5 Cycling 
We would like to say thank you to those parents who volunteered 
to help us with the Y5 cycling proficiency this week. Without their 
help, we would not be able to provide this important life skill for 
the children. At the time of writing this, the children are taking 
their final written test and will be completing their on road test. 
Good luck to them all, we hope they pass! 
 
Attendance winners 

Position Class Attendance % this 
week 

1st 34G 98.41% 

2nd 56B 97.44 

3rd White Rabbit 96.14 

4th 34C 95.57 

5th Zog 95.04 

6th 56S 94.89 

7th 56A 94.69 

8th Stickman 94.44 

9th Cheshire Cat 92.15 

10th 34P 91.27 

11th Tabby McTat 83.46 

Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Miss Anderson 
 

Congratulations 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 12th March 2018 

Millie Tink, Isaac Leunis, Alfie Bone, Lola 
Coleman, Imogen Fenwick, Maizie Lewin, Macey 
Dunmow, Corren Lewin, Lexie Wiseman, Isabelle 

Ellis, Charlie George, Shayla Fulcher, Kenzie 
Chapman, Henry Buck, Jamie Betts, Sam Lacey, 
Ethan Wood, Emily Moulton, George Chaplin, 

Lewis Brown, Seb Twist and Max Tucker. 
 

House Points 
 

This week:                              Overall: 
Blickling - 613                     Blickling - 67 

Sandringham - 411                 Sandringham - 43 
Holkham - 665                         Holkham - 54 
Felbrigg - 471                            Felbrigg - 36 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

After school clubs’ noticeboard 
All clubs run until 4pm at Holt Road and 4.20pm at Mill Lane 

Day Holt Road Mill Lane 

Monday Phonics (lunch)  

Tuesday Dance 
 

Running  

Wednesday  Goblin 
Singing 
Homework 

Thursday Mathletics (lunch) Street Dance 
 

Friday   

PTA News 
Thank you to all the PTA members and staff who helped to run 

the school discos that took place last week. After being cancelled 
due to the snow, it was great to have them rescheduled so 

quickly. We raised an amazing £405.70, so thank you to those 
children who came along. 

Future PTA Events: 
EASTER FAYRE  

Friday 23rd March   

2.30-4pm   

Mill Lane site  

ONLY 1 WEEK TO GO!! 
Many thanks to those who have already kindly made donations. 

We do however seem to be quite short on donations this year, so 
we really would be very grateful for anything you are able to 

contribute. 
Please could any donations for the raffle/tombola, along with the 
filled brown bags (don't worry if you have lost your brown bag, a 

freezer bag will do!) and any raffle tickets you would like, be 
handed into the school office 
 by Wednesday 21st March. 

We will also be running a cake stall and cafe at the Fayre so any 
offerings of homemade or shop bought CAKES would be gratefully 
received. These can be left at either school office on the morning 

of the Fayre. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support in helping to 
raise funds for the school and making the Easter Fayre such a 

wonderful occasion. 
We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

VILLAGE GARAGE SALE  

Sunday 22nd April  

 
 Next PTA Meeting  

Monday 19th March 
6.45pm  

Mill Lane 
If you are interested in joining the PTA or can help out in any way 

please do not hesitate to contact Chloe or Cassie Green on 
horsfordprimarypta@gmail.com, 

we would love to hear from you. 

Collective Worship 

Our value this half term is Wisdom. 
 

In Open the Book today we heard about the 
time when Jesus was arrested before he died. 
Peter, one of his disciples, told Jesus that he 

would never leave him. Jesus said to Peter that 
this was not going to happen and that before 

the cock crowed, Peter would have said that he 
didn't know Jesus at three different times. 

A servant girl saw Peter and told everyone that 
Peter was with Jesus. Peter denied it. A little 

later, someone said that Peter was with Jesus. 
Again Peter denied this. The third time 

someone said that Peter was with Jesus, Peter 
said that he didn't even know Jesus. At that 

very time, the cock crowed. Jesus turned and 
looked at Peter. Peter remembered what Jesus 

had told him and went out and cried. 
One of the things that the story teaches us is 

that occasionally we may not be loyal towards 
our friends, but that true friends can forgive us. 
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